NOVEMBER 18, 2002 -- MEETING MINUTES
BOARD OF REGISTRARS

The Board of Registrars meeting was called to order by Chairman Harrington at 12:01 p.m. in the
Registrar’s room on November 18, 2002. In attendance were members Mary Harrington, John Donahue,
William Hofmann and Delores Keefe.

Three overseas ballots received after the November 5, 2002 election, but mailed by November 5% were
opened and tabulated. This total will be forwarded to the Secretary of the Commonwealth to make the
adjustment on the Belmont totals.

The Town Clerk informed the Board she has agreed to allow the highway department use of the sandwich
boards to announce they are now located in the Belmont Light Department at 40 Prince Street. This will
avoid people parking and climbing to the second floor of the annex.

Also, the Board was brought up to date on the anticipated assistance of Rosemary Burke, League of
Women Voter participant, in construction plans for more Bulletin Boards.

The meeting adjourned at 12:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted:

Delores A. Keefe, Clerk to Board



